
 

NOTICE OF  
CITIZENS INFORMATION MEETINGS 

 Danville – Pittsylvania MPO Transportation Studies 
 

DANVILLE-PITTSYLVANIA COUNTY, VIRGINIA 
 
The Danville Area Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) is conducting studies for improving 
the transportation in the Danville-Pittsylvania Urbanized Area.  The process of developing these 
studies includes opportunities for citizen involvement, and the schedules for the first meetings 
for each study are detailed below. 
 
The purpose of these meetings is to present alternatives for improvements. At each meeting 
material to be presented will include maps, aerial photographs, and other exhibits. Citizens will 
be encouraged to express their comments and concerns as the planning for each improvement 
continues.  Both staff and consultants will be available at each meeting to answer questions. 
 
The meeting dates, times and locations for each of the two studies are: 

 
1. Moorefield Bridge Road Study: A planning level study to evaluate  
 improvements along the existing alignment of Moorefield Bridge Road (Route 863). 
 The Study Area will consist of Route 863 between and including its intersection with 
 Mount Cross Road (Route 750) and Westover Drive (VA 51). The intent of the evaluation 
 will be to define the most advantageous locations for spot improvements as well as to 
 determine the  need for signalized traffic control (in addition to the optimal intersection 
 configuration)  at the intersection of Route 863 and Route 750. The first meeting of the 
 Moorefield Bridge Road Study is scheduled for: 
 

Wednesday, March 20, 2013 from 3-4:30 p.m. 
 Danville Regional Airport 

424 Airport Drive 
Danville, VA  24540 

 
2. Kentuck Road Study: A planning level study to evaluate improvements along a portion 
 of the existing alignment of Kentuck Road (Route 729). The Study Area will consist of
 Route 729 between and including its intersection with Little Creek Road (Route 732) and
 South Boston Road (US 58). 
 

Wednesday, March 20, 2013 from 4:30-6 p.m. 
 Danville Regional Airport 

424 Airport Drive 
Danville, VA  24540 

 
 



 
For questions regarding the meeting, please contact Aaron Burdick (MPO/WPPDC) at (276) 638-
3987 or email aaronburdick@wppdc.org.  Marc Adelman of Danville Transit System at (434) 799-
5110, adelmmd@ci.danville.va.us, can advise on the transit projects listed.   
 
Individuals who require special assistance to attend the Public Hearing should contact Marc 
Adelman at Danville transit System, (434-799-5110).  Mr. Adelman can provide information 
regarding the availability of public transit accommodations such as Reserve-a-Ride for attending 
the hearing.  Hearing impaired persons requiring assistance may call or fax Mr. Burdick at 276-
638-3987; fax 276-638-8137. For persons with English as a second language, translated and/or 
visual materials will be available to aid participation. The West Piedmont Planning District 

Commission is an Equal Opportunity Employer.     
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